From: <u>Claire Curtis</u>

To: <u>Hornsea Project Three</u>

Subject: RE: Request for an Adequacy of Consultation response

**Date:** 25 May 2018 15:51:58

## Dear Sir/Madam

## Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55 Application by Ørsted Hornsea Project Three (UK) Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Hornsea Project Three Offshore Wind Farm Adequacy of consultation request

Having reviewed the Horsea Three consultation report submitted by Orsted in support of their Development Consent Order application, I can confirm on behalf of South Norfolk Council that we consider that the developer has complied with the following duties:

Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42 Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47 Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48

Yours faithfully

Claire Curtis

Claire Curtis (Mrs)
Senior Planning Officer
t 01508 533788 e ccurtis@s-norfolk.gov.uk www.south-norfolk.gov.uk





**From:** Hornsea Project Three [mailto:HornseaProjectThree@pins.gsi.gov.uk]

**Sent:** 21 May 2018 16:14

Subject: Request for an Adequacy of Consultation response

Dear sir or madam,

On Monday 14 May 2018 the Planning Inspectorate (the Inspectorate) sought your comments on Ørsted Hornsea Project Three (UK) Ltd adequacy of consultation with a deadline of **Monday 28 May 2018**. The Inspectorate would be grateful if it could have your response by **Monday 28 May 2018**. Responses can be sent by email or post to the address below.

Kind regards

The Hornsea Project Three project team

Case Officer

Major Applications & Plans

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol,

BS1 6PN

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: HornseaProjectThree@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Web: infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure

Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our <u>Information Charter</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

South Norfolk Council, working with you, working for you.



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. If you have received it by mistake, please disregard and notify the sender immediately.

Unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and may be legally privileged.

If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited and may be unlawful.

E-Mails sent from and received by Members and employees of South Norfolk District Council, CNC Building Control or CNC Consultancy Services may be monitored.

Unless this e-mail relates to South Norfolk District Council business or CNC business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise.

This e-mail has been checked for the presence of computer viruses although we cannot guarantee it to be virus free. We do not accept any responsibility for the consequences of inadvertently passing on any virus. E-Mail communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error free, anyone who communicates with us by e-mail is taken to accept the risks in doing so.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com